
sanmarcostx.gov

PC-18-23_02 (Cottonwood Creek 

Phase 3 Units 4 & 5) 
Consider a request by Pape-Dawson Engineers, on 

behalf of Continental Homes of Texas, LP, to 

approve the Cottonwood Creek Phase 3 Units 4 & 5 

Preliminary Plat, consisting of approximately 29.413 

acres, more or less, out of the Farnam Frye Survey. 

(T. Carpenter)



• +/- 29.413 acres

• Cottonwood Creek Master 
Plan

• 132 Residential Lots





Staff has reviewed the request and determined the Preliminary

Plat complies with the Master Plan and the San Marcos

Development Code and recommends approval of PC-18-23_02

as submitted.

Recommendation:


